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September 22, 2022 
 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
I need to share some important information with you. I will be out of the office for the month of October 2022 as I 
deal with an urgent family health issue.  
 
I am pleased that I have been able to secure the services of Dr Evan Llewellyn to act as my locum during this 
absence.  Of note, he is a graduate of the University of Western Ontario, as am I.  I know that I leave the practise 
in skilled hands. His first day in the office will be Tuesday, October 4, 2022. 
 
He will be in the office Tuesday – Friday, 9:00 – 5:00, and 2:00 – 8:00 PM every other Thursday. I know that he will 
be well supported by my reception and nursing staff.  
 
These have been challenging times for all of us. I trust that you and your family remain well.  
 
I look forward to returning to the office November 1, 2022.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
G Stephen Duncan, MD, CCFP, FCFP 
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